

Dear Parents and Carers,

Many children and parents have asked whether we will be hosting a Christmas Jumper Day. Whilst we will not be fundraising, we have decided to allow this on the last day of the half term, Friday 20th December. If you would like to take part, your child may wear non-school uniform and a Christmas jumper or festive wear on this day.

If you wish to donate to the Christmas Jumper Charity you are more than welcome to do so, however we are not accepting any donations this year.

https://christmasjumperday.org/

We would like to say a big, 'Well done!' to all the children for their hard work this term and to you, the parents and carers, for your continued support.

The Senior Leadership Team

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543

Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)













